
Good Evening, 
 
I am a current resident of Narragansett, RI and have been enrolled at the University of Rhode Island for 
almost 3 years now. As a college student, the ability to live with more than 2 roommates offers me more 
financial stability and allows me to apply for more housing opportunities. This bill will reduce the current 
limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a positive effect on the housing crisis 
in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI students. The housing situation for 
students is not ideal right now, but with your help it could get better. Not just for college students, but 
for the entirety of Narragansett as whole. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jill Smith 
Junior Biological Sciences Student at the University of Rhode Island 
 


